
 

CERTIFICATION OF FINANCIAL DISCLOSURE  

Disclosure of Financial Interest 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

 

I am requesting funding for the Diehl Water Treatment Plant Improvement Project in fiscal year 2022. 

The entity to receive funding for this project is Frederick County Sanitation Authority (dba Frederick 
Water) located at 315 Tasker Rd, Stephens City, VA 22655, and the project is located at 5100 Passage Ln, 

Stephens City, Virginia 22655.  

 

The funding would be used for improving water quality and capacity at the James H. Diehl Water 

Treatment Plant in Stephens City, VA. The project improvements consist of constructing a new 500,000-
gallon raw water storage tank, a pump station to deliver the raw water to the Diehl Water Treatment Plant, 

larger sediment basins, and larger finished water pumps.  

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 
Sincerely, 

        
Jennifer Wexton  

Member of Congress 

 

 

 

 


